
NOTICE OF ADDITION OF DOCUMENT 
TO RULEMAKING FILE 

Pursuant to the requirements of Government Code sections 11346.8( d), 11 346.9( a)(l ), and 
1134 7 .1, the Department of Pesticide Regulation (DPR) is providing notice that a document which 
the Department has relied upon in adopting the proposed regulations has been added to the 
rulemaking fil e and is available for public inspection and comment. 

The following document is being added to the rulemaking file: 

• Aggarwal, V. 2018. Memorandum to Pam Wofford. Revisions to the Proposal to Create 
Additional Ground Water Protection Areas Based on Pesticide Detections. California 
Department of Pesticide Regulation. Sacramento, California. 

This document is available for public inspection at DPR headquarters, located at 
1001 I Street, Sacramento, California, from December 4, 201 8 through December 19, 201 8 
between the hours of 8:00 a.m. and 5:00 p .m. 

DPR will accept written comments pertaining to the abov'e-listed documents between 
December 4, 2018, and 5:00 p.m. on December 19, 2018 . Written comments may be sent 
via e-mail <dpr1 8001 @cdpr.ca.gov> or may be directed to: Ms. Lauren Otani, 
Environmental Scientist, Department ofPesticide Regulation, 1001 I Street, P .0. Box 
4015, Sacramento, California 95812-4015, FAX: (916) 324-1491. 

All written comments received by 5:00 p.m. on December 19, 2018, which pertain to the 
above-listed document will be reviewed and considered in this rulemaking. Please limit 
your comments to the above-listed document. 

Brian Leahy, Director 
Department ofPesticide Re 
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